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                                                     General Meeting January 2017 
 
 

Western Region AAA Coach Selection  
  
The AAA Coach Selection Committee was formed consisting of the following individuals: 
 

1. John Mezenberg  
2. Melinda Suchard 
3. Brian Breckles 
4. Sheri Markle 
5. Phil Singeris 
6. Tanya Tracey 
7. Peter Westelaken 

 
There were four applications for the AAA Head Coach position. 
 
All of the interviews were scheduled on December 22, 2016 at the Pyramid Recreation Center in St. Marys. 
This date conflicted with the personal schedules of three of the Selection Committee members, John 
Mezenberg, Tania Tracey and Sheri Markle. The remaining Selection Committee members were all present. 
 
The Selection Committee members met at 5:30pm and began the interview process at 6:00pm. All 
applicants were interviewed separately and given approximately 30 minutes to pitch themselves as to what 
personal attributes made them a good candidate for the position. The Selection Committee also asked each 
candidate specific questions and scored the candidates on a 1 to 10 rating. 
 
Following the last interview the Selection Committee compared their notes and scores to select a 
recommended candidate for the WRRA Board to approve. 
 
As the Elite Coordinator for the Western Region Ringette Association I put forth a motion to the Board that 
Mr. Scott Borland be awarded the position of Head Coach for the next Western Region AAA team. 
 
On January 5, 2017 the WRRA Board met and passed this motion. 
 
I am happy to announce the Mr. Scott Borland was awarded and has accepted the position of Head Coach 
for the next AAA team. 
 
Scott will immediately begin to select his bench staff.  
 
 
Peter Westelaken 
 
Elite Coordinator 
Western Region Ringette Association  
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